
 

 Dear Dr.  

Thank you very much for your help.  

As requested the manuscript has been reviewed by a professional 

medical English language editing service, under the supervision of Paola 

Luciolli, Scientific Editor of the European Heart Journal and European 

Journal of Heart Failure.  

Again thank you very much and best regards.  

Bamoshmoosh  

Prof. Mohamed Bamoshmoosh, MD, PhD  
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